
Foxborough Child Sexual Abuse Awareness Committee 

Minutes 2/26/2015 

Attendees: Members in attendance Bill Dudley, Vicki Lowe, Deb Spinelli, Lynda  

Absent: Bob Correia, Jeff Downs and Tim O’Leary 

Minutes from 2/5 were approved, moved by Deb second by Vicki, approved 4-0 

Deb will check the availability of Classroom 122 for training April 10th and 11th; Friday 7-

9 and Saturday 9-11.  Discussion about trainers, the group felt it was important to get 

the newly trained trainers out there and working, while the training is fresh in their 

minds.  Lynda to reach out to Tim O’Leary and Kathy Brady for trainers. 

Bill reminded the group that the churches will be holding their training April 26th at 2:00 

at the Bethany, so that if folks can’t attend the training on the 10th or 11th they are 

welcome there, and vice versa. 

Vicki mentioned that she had questioned Mary Beth (Assistant Town Manager) about 

the cori process, at that time Mary Beth told her there was actually no one at town hall 

running cori’s.  Mary Beth has since become certified to run cories and is in the process 

of developing a policy. 

The group believes that we should invite Bill and Mary Beth to one of our upcoming 

meetings to get the questions asked and answered about the checks and balances of 

the cories as well as our training. 

Short meeting, as we only had the room for one hour, and a couple of us were late. 

Next meeting 3/12  

 


